
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Blythe Municipal Authority 

Voluntary Water Conservation Advisory 

Date: 11/6/2024 

Attention Blythe Water Customers: 

Due to ongoing drought conditions in our region, a drought warning announcement, by the 

Secretary of DEP on behalf of the Governor has been issued for Schuylkill County. Blythe 

Municipal Authority is requesting all customers to voluntarily conserve water. While our water 

supply remains functional, these measures are critical to ensure that we can continue to meet the 

needs of the community throughout the dry season. 

We ask that all customers take immediate action to reduce water use in the following ways: 

 Limit outdoor watering: Avoid watering lawns, gardens, or plants during the heat of the 

day, and consider cutting back on washing vehicles such as cars or ATV’s. 

 Fix leaks promptly: Even small drips or leaks waste valuable water over time. 

 Take shorter showers: Reducing shower time by a few minutes can save significant 

amounts of water. 

 Use water-efficient appliances: Make sure dishwashers and washing machines are full 

before use, and always use the most efficient settings. 

 Avoid hosing down driveways or sidewalks: Use a broom or leaf blower instead to 

clean hard surfaces. 

We appreciate your cooperation during this time. By working together, we can help ensure a 

sustainable water supply for all of Blythe’s residents. 

For more information on water-saving tips or to report any issues with water service, please 

contact our office at 570-277-6921. 

Thank you for your understanding and commitment to conservation. 

Sincerely, 

 

Blythe Municipal Authority 
 

 


